

RECEIVED

JAN - 2 2002

Rapid City Planning Department

December 31, 2001

City of Rapid City Planning Department 300 6th Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Sir or Madam:

Regarding your recent letter concerning File Number: 01UR058, Cornerstone Rescue Mission Petition for outdoor sales and storage of firewood, I ask if the following questions have been asked?

- 1. Hours of Operation?
- 2. Will the firewood be stored behind screened fencing?
- 3. Will the storage lot be paved and lighted?
- 4. Parking?
- 5. Security lighting?
- 6. Will all government health and safety issues be followed?
- 7. Proper property and liability insurance?
- 8. Noise from chainsaws and wood splitters?
- Loitering?
- 10. Vandalism?

This would be an unnecessary and unsightly business venture for the downtown area. I ask that the Rapid City Planning Commission vote against this petition.

Sincerely,

Mark McKie

cc: Babe Steinburg Tom Murphy

